

Sunflower Home Learning: Week beginning 13th July

Hello Sunflowers,

I have been catching up with my friends over the weekend. I’ve sent emails, texts and had video calls with them. I wonder if you’ve been keeping in touch with your friends? I know some of you have seen your friends when you have been going out for walks with your family. I’m looking forward to doing a History quiz on Zoom this week. I wonder how many questions I will get right? 

Here’s your new home learning. Hope you have a lovely week. Love from, Mr. Brady                                                                              

Other task: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WPtNBSfCkJA

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Wot5CmStKlY

[bookmark: _GoBack]https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PHJmFE5E2T0
